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Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing this letter full of love for our community and for the Eugene Emeralds. 

For generations the Emeralds have brought jobs, revenue, good, clean 

entertainment, and wonderful memories to the people of Lane County. It is imperative 

that we do what needs to be done to keep the gift of this wonderful ball club in 

Eugene. I fully support  the construction of a multi-use stadium at the fairgrounds and 

encourage you to do the same so that we can continue to enjoy the fantastic benefits 

the Ems bring to our area.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Rhianna NesSmith 


